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Services in July

Sunday, 17" July
9.00am Holy Communion, 10.30am Matins

Sunday, 24" July
9.00am Holy Communion, 10.30am Matins

Sunday, 31% July
9.00am Holy Communion
10.30am Holy Communion

No mid-week services during July and August.

Summer Music |
v
Sandford Parish Church, Ranelagh

Lunchtime recitals, 1.10 — 1.50pm
Every Friday in June, July and August

15" July: Selwyn College Cambridge

Chapel Choir (Sarah MacDonald, l l I I I I I I ‘ I

Director)

The Parish Office will be open until Friday, August 5™,

Should you need to contact the Rector, Margaret will do so on

your behalf. Please send an email or leave a telephone message
and it will be dealt with as soon as possible.

22" July: David Tobin (Violin)
and Shirin Goudarzi-Tobin (Piano)

29" July: Luke Tobin and Gerard Boyle

Guitar Duet
(Guitar Duet) Office hours continue as usual, Tuesday 9.00am -12.00pm,

Wednesday 11.00am -2.00pm and Thursday 9.00am -12.00pm
Parish Office Telephone messages will be picked up during office hours.

zionparish@gmail.com
(01) 406 4730




Could you host one or two
students from September?

Emma Godsil, has been in touch with the Parish
Office in connection with finding host families for
two Italian students who will attend the High School
during the coming academic year,
September 2016 — June 2017.

This could be could be something you have thought
of doing but never got around to exploring further.
Why not call Emma for information regarding rates of
payment, what is expected of you and the student
and for answers to questions you may have
about the process.

Godsil Education (01) 902 2756 or (087) 288 8990

A Peal for The Somme

On Friday, 1* July at 7.30am Zion Church joined with
churches throughout Ireland in tolling a slow funeral
bell for ten minutes to mark the exact moment a
century ago when troops went ‘over the top’ and the
Battle of the Somme began.

We remember those from this parish, and those from
across the island of Ireland and from all nations who
died in the First World War and we pledge to never
forget the horror and futility of war.

Thank you to Esme Donaghy, from Zion National
School, for coming along to help with ringing the bell.




